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18/04/2018  07:43:462018/1135/L OBJ Louis Berk Firstly, this planning application is incorrectly named. The extent of the work is not just the 

simplistic replacement of steps but involves significant landscaping of the front area and 

removal of walls some of which are adjoining to our property. The fact that the application 

fails to make this clear is immediately of concern. Secondly, as already mentioned the 

works as described involves walls  which are party walls and this has also not been 

recognised in the application. Finally, the last time Camden Council did works to the 

properties either side of our property it lead to significant disruption to our lives and 

environment and in the end required the intervention of our local councilor and a meeting 

with a senior council executive member in order to repair the damage to our environment 

and our house. In short, Camden Council cannot be trusted to carry out works which do not 

damage the environment and homes of private residents next door. Until a party wall 

agreement is in place and a committed project plan (with penalties for lateness) are in place 

I completely oppose this planning application.
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